
From: Daniel Sweeney
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: No Northern Pass
Date: Thursday, December 21, 2017 4:42:37 PM

Daniel Sweeney
11 Howard Lane
Newton, NH 03858

December 21, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I know you don't want your name attached with this Eversource/Hydro Quebec theft of our natural
resources. They have lied and destroyed the Cree in Quebec and could care less about us. In a hundred
years, think what people will say about the turncoats who sold us out.

Sincerely,
Daniel Sweeney
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